
February 17, 1967 

Mrs. Jaqueline Kennedy 
1040 Fifth Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10028 

Dear Mrs. Kennedy: 

A number of colleagues and friends have 

urged me to send to you the enclosed issue 

of "Jewish Life." 

It contains, on pages 7-16, an article by 

me, purporting to give a Jewish religious 

view on the ethical issues surrounding the 

recent controversy. I have taken the lib- 

erty of marking those passages which might 

be of special interest to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz 
enc. 


